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Back to work! Here are 6 important items

Double check that you are following
state and local regulations.

Click here to see what OSHA imposes in their new guidelines.

Friday June 26th at 5 pm is the last day
​to make comments...

For/to the climate change committee recommending the elimination of
natural gas by 2045 in Sacramento and West Sacramento. 

Click here to make a comment
Visit the Climate Change Commission Website

https://www.hpbapacific.org/new/
https://www.hpbapacific.org/new/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/HPBA_Pacific_Membership_Application_2020.pdf
https://www.hpbapacific.org/new/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/HPBA_Pacific_Membership_Application_2020.pdf
https://www.hpbapacific.org/new/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/HPBA_Pacific_Membership_Application_2020.pdf
https://www.osha.gov/Publications/OSHA4045.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeo7PhiOL6CRopqcdiGn0UvBX1_G8x1ne8WBuj5bA1G_uGJRA/viewform
https://www.lgc.org/climatecommission/
https://www.hpba.org/About/HPBA-Affiliates


Download the flyer here

Employers may now ban cell phones in working
areas such as on the production floor and

warehouse areas. 
Click here for the NLRB ruling.

New extension for expenditures qualifying for
PPP loan forgiveness from 8 to 24 weeks. 

Click here to read

Don’t forget your money saving coupon when
ordering your NFI materials.

https://savemynaturalgas.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/HPBAPacific_GasBan_Flyer.pdf
https://www.ehstoday.com/safety/article/21133809/nlrb-says-employers-can-ban-cellphones#:~:text=The NLRB decision approves Cott's,floor and at employees' workstations.&text=At an earlier stage in,that Cott's ban was unlawful.
https://www.natlawreview.com/article/updated-paycheck-protection-program-flexibility-act-major-changes-to-ppp


These changes went into effect June 15th. Please contact
info@hpbef.org if you have any questions.

Round Up August 16 - 19
There will be a phone survey of every Pacific member during the last
few days of June. We know everyone’s is crazy busy, but we need to
hear from you on your plans for attending Round Up August 16-19.

Always forgetting your member number?
Here's a great hint: Put it in your phone.

mailto:info@hpbef.org

